
 
 
 

DPAC Board Updates 
(Since the May 1st 2012 DPAC Full Membership Meeting) 

 
 
Two board meetings were held on June 14th and September 14th. 
 
The board reviewed the May 1st meeting evaluation results and the general 
membership input on having the DPAC Full Membership Meeting and the 
National Kidney Foundation of Michigan Diabetes and Kidney Advocacy 
Day on the same day and share meeting space. The board discussed the 
merits and drawbacks on having the two events on the same day. After much 
discussion the board leadership voted to go back to having the events on 
separate days.   
 
The board discussed and is in the gathering information stage on a suggested 
new DPAC initiative proposed by a DPAC member. 
 
Finalized the October 11th DPAC Full Membership Meeting details. 
 
Oversaw and received updates on current workgroup activities. 
 
Briefed and opportunity to provide feedback on the Make A Move Diabetes 
Awareness Initiative prior to its launch. 
 


